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14th January 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

PE Kit 

We have returned to having PE sessions, gymnastics and dance, in the hall. Please could you ensure that your child has 

the appropriate indoor PE kit of t-shirt and shorts. Leggings / jogging bottoms and an extra top should still be kept in 

their PE bag to use on days when children do outdoor PE. Could parents of younger children be aware that tights 

should be removed for PE. 

Rucksacks 

During a recent fire inspection, the fire officer commented on the amount of large bags that are causing an 

obstruction in our corridor cloakrooms. Whilst I am loathed to stop the children bringing in their rucksacks, I must 

agree with the Fire officer’s comments; they are causing a problem which could be deemed as dangerous. Please could 

I ask you to ascertain whether your child needs a large rucksack/bag each day and if not encourage them to use 

something smaller.  

Changes to the self-isolation period 

From Monday 17 January, people (children) who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the option to reduce their 

isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow device (LFD) test on both day 5 and day 6 and 

they do not have a temperature. For example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and the morning of day 6, 

they can return to school immediately on day 6. 

The first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of the self-isolation period, and the second must be taken the 

following day. All test results should be reported to NHS Test and Trace.  

If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should continue to self-isolate until they get negative results from 

two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have completed 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.  

The Quiet Music of Gently Falling Snow 

Next Friday, 21st January, we would like to invite all parents and carers to our Quiet Music of Gently Falling Snow 

Showcase. 

The children have been using this book as a focus of their current Learning Experience and are excited to share a 

snapshot of their learning in music, art, DT and English.   

The field gate will be open at 2:20pm. The showcase, presented to you on the large playground, will begin with a 

procession at 2:30pm. At the end of the show case you will be able to collect your child from the normal class exit 

point.  

And finally, may I remind all parents that the closing date for registering for a Reception place for September, 2022 is 

Saturday 15th January at midnight 

Have a good weekend every one, 

 

mailto:office@boshamprimary.co.uk
http://www.boshamprimary.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


Walton Lane, Bosham, Chichester, West Sussex, PO18 8QF.               

Tel: 01243 572375, Fax: 01243 576032 

e-mail: office@boshamprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher:  Jacquelyn Wattam BEd (Hons), MA Ed, NPQH 

 

 

 

  

 
 Website: www.boshamprimary.co.uk 

  @BoshamPrimary  

Bosham Primary School 

 

 

Great news… 

The UK’s best family magazine is now free to all parents & guardians- Enjoy! 

Please click on the link below: 

Family First - Winter 2021/22 by Seven Star Media - Issuu 

 

 

 

Like & follow us on 

  

 

Stay safe, 

The Family First Team 

 

 

Clubs this term– we still have spaces available in the following clubs:  Please click on the link to book 

a place 

Gymnastics – Monday morning  -  https://southcoastsports.org.uk/product/bosham-pri-gymnastics/ 

Archery – Wednesday morning - https://southcoastsports.org.uk/product/bosham-archery/  

Multisports – Wednesday after school https://southcoastsports.org.uk/product/bosham-ks2-multisports-

club/ 
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